Holland, Michelle

From: McRoberts, Jason L <Jason.l.mcroberts@xcelenergy.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 21, 2025 10:49 AM

To: ZZ Engineer External

Cc: Lueck, Alex J; Johnson, Nicholas D

Subject: Excavation in River Point District

Attachments: City of La Crosse Permit Application Eagle Rest & Kraft.pdf

To All,

Xcel Energy was onsite this morning to pull wire in our existing conduit along Kraft Street and found that we are
unable to get the rope through at 2 different locations. The first location is directly in the middle of the south
crosswalk of Eagle Rest Rd and Kraft Street. The next location is under the sidewalk approximately 200’ east of
that intersection. | contacted Matt Gallager on this subject and he told me to get this letter and an excavation
permit to the engineers so it can be brought in front of the Public Works Board. Xcel Energy needs to be able

to loop this wire because The Lofts (Rykey) are in the radial feed for Driftless. Driftless will have to be fed from the
other direction when we are installing the transformer for The Lofts. Xcel Energy was out there this morning to
install the wire from the last transformer in Driftless to the switchgear at the corner of Marsh Lane and Kraft Street
(easement in SW corner) to create the loop feed. Please see below where the 2 areas that are conduit is damaged.



Thanks,

JASON MCROBERTS
Xcel Energy

Principal Designer, Electric Distribution
3215 Commerce St, La Crosse, Wl 54603
P: 608-789-3689 C: 715-577-1132

E: jason.L.mcroberts@xcelenergy.com
Message me on Teams

Call me on Teams

Link: FastApp
Link: Standard for Electric Installation and Use
Link: Site Readiness Checklist

MAKING ENERGY WORK BETTER




